
 

 

 
YOU MATTER TO US - CORPORATE PARENTING BOARD 

 

Date: Thursday, 30 January 2025 
Time: 5.00 p.m. 

Venue: Mandela Room, Town Hall 

 
AGENDA 

 
1.   Apologies for Absence 

 
  

2.   Declarations of Interest 
 
To receive any declarations of interest. 
 

  

3.   Minutes - You Matter to Us - Corporate Parenting Board -  
3 October 2024 
 

 3 - 8 

4.   Care Experienced Youth Update 
 
The Voice and Influence Manager and Care Ambassador(s) 
will be in attendance to present the report. 
 

 9 - 14 

5.   You Matter to Us - Performance 
 
The Director of Children’s Care will be in attendance to 
present the Children’s Services Analysis Tool (ChAT) data. 
 

 15 - 26 

6.   Children in Care Update 
 
The Director of Children’s Care and the Agency Service 
Manager will be in attendance to present the report. 
 

 27 - 30 

7.   Virtual School - Virtual College App - Task and Finish Group - 
Update 
 
The Head of Virtual School will be in attendance to deliver a 
verbal update. 
 

  

8.   Looked After Children Progress and Attainment - Autumn 
Term 2024 
 
The Head of Virtual School will be in attendance to deliver the 
presentation. 
 

 31 - 46 



 

9.   Looked after Children Attendance and Suspension - Autumn 
Term 2024 
 
The Head of Virtual School will be in attendance to deliver the 
presentation. 
 

 47 - 58 

10.   Looked After Children with SEND 
 
The Head of Virtual School will be in attendance to deliver the 
presentation. 
 

 59 - 66 

11.   You Matter to Us - Corporate Parenting Board - Work 
Programme 
 

  

12.   Any other urgent items which in the opinion of the Chair, may 
be considered. 
 

  

 
Charlotte Benjamin 
Director of Legal and Governance Services 

 
Town Hall 
Middlesbrough 
Wednesday, 22 January 2025 
 
MEMBERSHIP 
 
Mayor C Cooke (Chair) and Councillors P Storey (Vice-Chair), E Clynch, L Henman, 
D Jackson, L Mason, J McTigue, M Nugent, Z Uddin and L Young. 
 
Assistance in accessing information 
 
Should you have any queries on accessing the Agenda and associated information 
please contact Chris Lunn, 01642 729742, chris_lunn@middlesbrough.gov.uk 
 


